
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION 
 

Resolution No. 23-01 
 

AMENDING DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FEE SCHEDULE 
 

RECITALS:   
 
 The City Council recently amended the Zoning and Development Code to 
include a section on the review of Institutional and Civic Facility Master Plans.  
Accordingly, the development fee schedule that was adopted with the new 
Zoning and Development Code must be amended to include a fee for the new 
review process.  Review of a facilities master plan is more detailed than the 
review of an Outline Development Plan (ODP), but does not include the 
engineering detail of a preliminary or final plan.  Therefore, the proposed fee is 
$400.00, which is in-between the fee for an ODP and Preliminary review. 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION: 
 
 That the City of Grand Junction Fee Schedule be revised to add the 
following: 
 
 Institutional and Civic Master Plan   $400.00 
 
PASSED and ADOPTED this 7th day of March, 2001. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
/s/ Stephanie Nye     /s/ Gene Kinsey    
City Clerk      President of the Council 
 
 


